
NOTICE FOR Ph.D. APPLICANTS 

 

All candidates who have qualified the UGC-NET for "Admission to 

Ph.D." are hereby informed that they are exempted from 

appearing in the NFSU Ph.D. Entrance Test. 

 

Such candidates are not required to take the entrance 

examination but must complete all other admission formalities as 

per the guidelines. 


